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Cofece submits for public consultation its draft 
amendment to the Regulatory Provisions on the Use of 

Electronic Means 
 

• The purpose of the Regulatory Provisions is to establish the bases for the 
implementation, use and management of Electronic Means in the procedures and 
proceedings that are initiated or processed before Cofece, in order to facilitate 
their handling.  

• The consultation opened on July 3 and will be open until July 22, 2023. 

Mexico City, July 5, 2023.- The Federal Economic Competition Commission (Cofece or 
Commission) initiated the public consultation of its Draft Amendment to the Regulatory 
Provisions on the Use of Electronic Means in order to facilitate the processing of proceedings 
before the Commission through the use of the Electronic Procedures System.  

It is important for the Commission to know the opinion of economic agents, the private sector 
and society in general. Those interested can analyze the document available, in Spanish, at: 
Draft Amendment to the Regulatory Provisions on the Use of Electronic Means before Cofece 
and express their opinion and comments via e-mail: consulta-publica1@cofece.mx; or directly 
at the Filing Office of Cofece, located at Avenida Revolución 725, first floor, Santa María 
Nonoalco, Benito Juárez, postal code 03700, Mexico City.  

The Commission appreciates the contributions aimed at improving regulatory provisions, 
promoting a culture of economic competition, and facilitating its application in favor of 
economic agents, consumers, and Mexican families.  
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MORE COMPETITION FOR A STRONGER MEXICO 
The Federal Economic Competition Commission safeguards competition and free market access. 

Through its work, it seeks better conditions for consumers, that more services 
are supplied with higher quality and that there is a “level-playing-field” for companies. 
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